
Crescent Study 2020/2021 Rules 

 

Taking into account Covid-19 health and safety guidelines, we will be running our 
Supervised Study with the following rules. 

• Numbers in study centers will be reduced to meet government guidelines 
 

• Students will be assigned a specific seat in a specific center for the duration of study 
 

• Students can only enter the study center 5 minutes before study starts to allow the 
study centers to be sanitised 
 

• Students must social distance outside the school building when waiting for study to 
begin 

• Students must be on time for study and students must sanitise hands and tables 
upon entry and exit from the study center. 

• Face coverings must be worn in study in line with guidelines set out by the 
Department of Education and Science. 

• Study centers will be well ventilated 

• Study centers will be sanitised before and after study  

• Students cannot share books, pens etc. in study 

•  Eating is strictly prohibited in study centers 

• Students must maintain social distancing before, after or when on breaks from 
study. Weather permitting students will be encouraged to socialise outside in the 
fresh air. 

• Students can only use phone for the last hour of each study session. No exceptions 
will be made. Any students braking this rule will loose phone privileges during study 

•  Parents will receive notice of student absences via the school app. 

• Students can only leave study at a designed break time and must sign out when 
leaving.  

• Students must follow instructions from study supervisors at all times 

• Students who breach any of the above rules or disrupts study will lose their place in 
study and forfeit the fee. 

 

 


